Carla Hoekzema

From: Steve Szafran

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 9:57 AM

To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Contractor and employee business parking
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One more!

From: Save Shoreline Neighborhoods <saveshorelineneighborhoods@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 9:24 AM

To: CRTeam <CRTeam@shorelinewa.gov>; Jessica Simulcik Smith <jsimulcik@shorelinewa.gov>; Steve Szafran
<sszafran@shorelinewa.gov>; City Council <Council@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contractor and employee business parking

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

City Councilmembers and Staff,

Even on the date that the Council will here the rezone proposal for 1510 and 1517 NE 170th St, Irons Brothers
Construction, who is illegally operating a construction office and construction utility yard business in two residential {R8)
lots, is parking their commercial business vehicles and several employee vehicles on the street instead of in the lots
where they claim they always keep all of their construction, employee, and visitor vehicles. Why would they follow the
rules after this rezone is approved if the existing rules are not enforced?

Please post this email for today's Council Meeting.

Thanks for your consideration,
Save Shoreline Neighborhoods group of over 200 residents opposing this rezone.






